
          
 
 

           
   

Rail Update 08-21-2024 
There have been no new developments shared by either the Rail Lines or the Teamsters Union in their 
status of negotiations. 
Both Rail lines and the Teamsters Union have issued strike / lock-out notifications effective 00:01EST 08-
22-2024. 
The rail lines and unions continue to work together to avert a work stoppage and the government may 
still step in ahead of the Aug 22 date. 
 
Our plan: 

o ONLY rail service across Canada will be impacted; there will be no impact to our road or expedited services 
o Our services will continue to operate as normal 

• Road services will continue as normal, although transit times will be longer than normal 
• Rail shipments, will continue to be picked up:  

 Tendered to Rail until a work stoppage 
 Held in our secure facilities post stoppage and  tender shipments to the rail upon service 

resumption 
o Because we use both CN and CPKC, our network has the flexibility to choose the most effective option 

 
We will continue to keep you updated on any developments. 
 
Below are the links to the rail line updates: 

• https://www.cn.ca/en/media/cn-and-tcrc-bargaining-updates- 
• https://www.cpkcr.com/en/media/TCRC-bargaining-updates 
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